                                               Your Parish Council Needs You!
Following the recent local elections, Stoke Gabriel needs a number of new Parish Councillors. Could this be you?
If you are keen to make a difference, want to represent your community and work for the benefit of everyone in the village, then the Parish Council would like to hear from you. The Parish Council is responsible for spending public money to provide services, such as the village toilets, maintain assets, such as Hoyle Copse, the playpark and orchard and to support local groups and businesses. The council makes decisions on behalf of the community, aimed at improving the well-being of all those who live in, work in and visit the village.
This is your opportunity to be a part of local democracy and to represent your village.
If you are interested please can you send an email to michellekingsgpc@btinternet.com with some background details, your reasons for wanting to be a councillor and what you can bring to the role.
We look forward to hearing from you. Closing date 1st June 2023
